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To: Jeff Kirtland
Subject: FW: SG 23-22 Pad Cement Coverage Requirement
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Jeff,
 
Verbal for cement coverage on the SG 23-22 pad wells as we discussed.
 
Regards,
 
L. Cass  | Drilling | TEP Rocky Mountain LLC | 1058 County Road 215 | PO Box 370, Parachute, CO 81635
( (Office) 970-263-2716 | ( (Mobile) 970-755-0083 | * LCass@terraep.com
 

 
From: Katz - DNR, Aaron <aaron.katz@state.co.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 3:39 PM
To: Lynn Cass <LCass@terraep.com>
Cc: Kussum Kanguru <craig.burger@state.co.us>
Subject: Re: SG 23-22 Pad Cement Coverage Requirement
 
Lynn,
 
I approve the cement coverage COA of 200 ft. above the Mesaverde or Ohio Creek if present for the
SG 23-22 pad. 
 
Good luck with the knee surgery. 

Regards,

Aaron Katz

Northwest Area Engineer

 

Office: 303-894-2100 Ext. 5691

Cell: 970-765-6300

818 Taughenbaugh Blvd. Suite 103

Rifle, CO 81650
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aaron.katz@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

 
 
On Wed, Jan 15, 2020 at 11:42 AM Lynn Cass <LCass@terraep.com> wrote:

Hello Craig, and Aaron,
 
Per our phone discussion TEP requests a waiver for the cement coverage required per the COA
noted in all State ADP’s in the GM field West of Parachute that states we bring cement to 200 ft
above the Lower Wasatch for all wells on the SG 23-22 pad.
 
Generally in the GM field all COA’s require cement coverage to 200 ft above Mesaverde or (Ohio
Creek if present). TEP is requesting to follow this requirement for all wells on the SG 23-22 pad.
Please reply with your verbal approval for this waiver at your convenience. Thanks.
 
Regards,
 
L. Cass  | Drilling Supt | TEP Rocky Mountain LLC | 1058 County Road 215 | PO Box 370, Parachute, CO 81635
( (Office) 970-263-2716 | ( (Mobile) 970-755-0083 | * LCass@terraep.com
 

 
This message and any related attachments are intended only for the use of the addressee(s) and
may contain information that is PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL. If you are not the intended
recipient(s), you are hereby notified that any dissemination of this communication is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please erase all copies of the
message and its attachments and notify the sender immediately.
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